
Notes From Quinssa Committee Meeting 14th January 2004 
 
 
6 committee members were present. 
 
Quinssa have a current bank balance of £1960.68 and 322 paid up members. 
There had been a delay processing new members and getting more membership cards printed. 
Anyone joining after 30/4/2004 will get membership to 31/7/2005. 
Membership renewals will go out in April at £5 for a year or £10 for two years. 
 
Quinssa got a good article in the December Jester magazine. 
 
Events run: 
 Referee evening (Tony Spreadbury), which went extremely well. 
 Museum Visit – 14th December 
Events considered: 
 Video analysis evening 
 Will Carling and John Robertson evening 
 
Travel 

Travel Advice for European Quarter Final and the Wasps coach details to be issued within a 
week. 

 
BPA/Fund raising  
 £1536.70 raised directly by Quinssa to date. 
 Events discussed: 
  Balloon race raised £600. 
  Supporters Party was held on 11th December. 
  Wheelchair slalom at Supporters Party went well. 
  Raffle in conjunction with the club raised £6500 
  Marathon places taken by Steve Burnhope and Matt Wasley 
  Produced 250 copies of a 2004 calendar – 50 left to sell. 
  Collection buckets at Ireland 6N game 6th March 2004 
 
AGM date set as 10th June 2004 
 
Next Meeting 26th February 2004 
 
 
 
 
 


